
PAMELA  COWLES
BRIDGTON

Senator Baldacci, Representative Matlack, and distinguished members of the Committee on 
State and Local Government,
My name is Pamela Cowles, and I live in Bridgton Maine. I am writing to you today to strongly
urge you to vote Ought to Pass on LD 1039. I will not waste your time with lengthy discourse 
on why you should vote this way, the events of the last year make this crystal clear. ALL 
Mainers should have a voice in ALL decisions made on our behalf. Thank you for your time, 
and again, I respectfully ask that you vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD 1039.


